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I am fully in support of this measure. I am a long time Oregon resident that is 

frequently reminded how negative Oregon is towards OHV use in most manners but 

especially when it comes to road use. It is sad when I have to travel to Washington, 

Idaho or Montana to utilize my Class 1 and Class 4 OHV in a manner that other 

states have been enjoying for many years. It also sad when I would happily give my 

money to Idaho and Montana for non-resident plates to afford us that opportunity. 

From all of my thousands of OHV miles on public roadways in each of those states, I 

have yet to come across improper use while on public roadways. Everybody I have 

met over there just treats it like a standard form of transportation and is a non-issue. 

It opens up many recreational opportunities when done responsibly. I think you are 

going to find overwhelming support on this topic and will also find that the 

overwhelming majority of us are responsible OHV users that would be more than 

happy to pay for additional licensing to do this right. Thank you   


